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You are invited to a
come-and-go

retirement reception for
Tom McLain

 on Thursday, July  31,
2014, from 8-10 a.m. at

Hart Auto & Su pply

Rosas Addresses Violations On Water Report
Adrian Rosas, City of Hart

Public Utility Superintendent,
told The Pulse on Wednesday

that the violations reported by
the Texas Commission on En-
vironmental Quality were due in
part when a former Supt. left
and a new one came on board
(before Rosas took over). And,
he said, former City Secretary
Sue Hawkins helped monitor

the reporting.
The Pulse did  not contact

TCEQ as to whether they ask for
reports they have  not received.

The water quality reports were
mailed to City residents who are
utility customers, and it’s printed
to the right. (See Page 5.)

Transfer Station
Remains Closed

The Transfer Station for the
City of Hart (on Avenue A) re-
mains closed. Perhaps it will
reopen next week.

At the City Council meeting
on July 14, the station was dis-
cussed. Someone unloaded cot-
ton burrs at the station, and it
became full with the burrs and
other items. The City chose to
close it until it’s cleaned.

Mayor Stanley Dyer asked
Public Utility Supt. Adrian
Rosas if he has any solutions.
He said to “maybe charge a
dumping fee.”

Johnny Martinez, who lives
across the street from the Sta-
tion works on average, seven
hours a week, and is paid $10
an hour. He is to monitor
comings-and-goings at the sta-
tion. He is at the station from 4-
6 p.m. on Tuesdays and Thurs-
days and 9-12 noon on Satur-
days. The station is otherwise to
be closed.

Martinez is to direct the
dumping, and is to sort the ma-
terials dumped, such as remov-
ing metal from wood piles.

Materials prohibited from be-
ing dumped at the Station are
concrete, rubber tires, vehicle
batteries, oil, household trash,
and tree trunks over 12 inches
in diameter. Household trash
includes food, paper, cardboard,
plastic bags, clothes, etc.

Also, grass clippings may be
put in the City dumpsters if
bagged. Grass clippings are not
to be taken to the Station. And,
there should be no dumping of
items outside of the  Station.

Material dumped is to be
sorted prir to dumping:  metal,
branches, wood, plastic, etc.

It was noted that persons
brought items to the Station
faster than they could be re-
moved.

The Council took no action on
charging a fee.

Thank You

Johnny Carrasco
Central Plains Spraying
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Todd and Robin Pebsworth
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Join the Horseshoe
Tournament on Saturday,

beginning at 2 p.m., sponsored
by the Hart Lions Club
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Rodeo • Parade • Food
Arts & Crafts • Cook-off
 Inflatable Water Slides
Horseshoe Tournament

  3-on-3 Basketball Tourney Dance

The Ladyhorns and their supporters thank
the following for their  monetary contribu-

tions, which helped fund the girls’ attending
a basketball camp at

South Plains College in Levelland.


